
The District 751 Human Rights Committee 
is holding a Coat and Blanket Drive now 
through December 12. 

The goal is to help others in our community 
keep warm this winter.

Donate new or “gently used, clean” coats 
and blankets, along with new socks, gloves, 
scarves, hats and mittens. All sizes welcome 
from infant to adult. Consider giving the gift 
of warmth.

Items can be dropped off at any 751 Union Hall or at Local Lodge
meetings in November and December.

This is another way for our members to help 
others who are less fortunate in our communi-
ty. All items will be delivered to the Providence 
Regina House here in SouthPark for distribu-
tion to area residents in need.
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